
 

 

22 September 2015 

FY2015 FINAL DIVIDEND 

Independence Group NL (“IGO” or the “Company”) announced in its financial results for the year 
ended 30 June 2015 that it had established a FY2015 Final Dividend pool of $13 million with a 
record date and other details to be advised at a later date (see IGO’s ASX release entitled “Full 
Year Financial Results” dated 24 August 2015).  

IGO is pleased to announce confirmation of a fully franked Final Dividend for FY2015 of 2.5 cents 
per share, which will be payable on 15 October 2015, with a record date for determining 
entitlements of 30 September 2015. 

The scheme of arrangement pursuant to which IGO will acquire Sirius Resources NL (“Sirius”) will 
be implemented today, 22 September 2015. This means all former Sirius shareholders who remain 
registered shareholders of IGO as at the record date, 30 September 2015, will be able to 
participate in the FY2015 Final Dividend.  

The FY2015 Final Dividend does not include any conduit foreign income. 

For further information contact: 

Peter Bradford 
Managing Director 
Independence Group NL 
Telephone:  08 9238 8300 

Tony Walsh 
Company Secretary/General Manager Corporate 
Independence Group NL 
Telephone:  08 9238 8300 

 


